
From: dennisandfriends1@yahoo.com [mailto:dennisandfriends1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 6:31 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Letter of Support 

 

To whomever this may concern: 

 

This email is to state that Arbor Wellness located at 2460 West Stadium, Ann Arbor, MI is a very 

responsible facility with professional operators. I support this location. 

 

Dennis Cummings 

 

mailto:dennisandfriends1@yahoo.com
mailto:dennisandfriends1@yahoo.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

